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June 3, 2013         
 
 
Re: Dialysis Services, Inc. Water Treatment Systems for Hemodialysis  
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
In August 2007, Cantel Medical Corp acquired Dialysis Services, Inc. (DSI) through their subsidiary 
Mar Cor Purification, Inc. (MCP).  At that time, MCP discontinued all DSI local manufacturing of 
equipment and systems for use in the dialysis marketplace.  This included water treatment 
systems along with bicarbonate and acetate delivery systems for hemodialysis. 
 
This letter is to inform you that MCP will no longer be providing any technical support, field 
repair, or service parts for products unique to DSI.  However, MCP recognizes that some 
components of DSI Water Treatment Systems also comply with our 510(k) Water Treatment 
Systems and as such would still be available for service and support (i.e., most pretreatment 
units).  The systems and components specifically designed and manufactured by DSI as part of 
their hemodialysis business (i.e., skid systems with controllers, bicarbonate mixers, and acetate 
holding and delivery units, etc...) will no longer be supported by MCP effective immediately. 
 
If you have any question or concerns regarding this matter, please contact us directly or visit us 
online at www.mcpur.com.  We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the 
days ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael Verguldi 
Medical Product Manager 


